




economically diverse communities because they are essential to our 

collective success, and we strongly encourage the agencies to make full 

use of their authority to collect data on race and ethnicity and use them 

in CRA exams the same way they currently evaluate how well a bank 

serves Low-to-Moderate Income communities. We believe this is the 

only way for the CRA to help close disparities between racial and ethnic 

groups-and to reduce and ultimately eliminate the ongoing effects of 

racist, exclusionary land use policy and housing discrimination. 

Thank you for your consideration and your efforts to improve access to 

affordable housing across the nation. If you have any questions, please 

contact me at lmandollnl@edenhousing.org. 

Sincerely, 

Mandolini, President, Eden Housing 


